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Granicus Item # 20-0069 
Report to the 

Manitowoc Plan Commission 
 
 
Meeting Date:  January 22, 2020 
 
Request: PC 7-2020: Release of Sanitary Sewer Easement – Bayshore Development – former 
Elks Club Golf Course. 
 
Report:  Paul Steinbrecher from S.M.I. is requesting a release of a Sanitary Sewer easement.  
As part of the Bay Shore Development on the former Elks Golf Course the sanitary sewer is 
being relocated into the Bayshore Drive right-of-way, so the easement is no longer needed.  
The release of easement is also a contingency on the land sale. 
 
Recommendation:  Approve the Release of Easement document as presented. 
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